

Phone 86512102

Fax 86512921



Welcome to Week 7!

Progressive Assessment Testing (PAT) & Running Records

PAT and Running Record testing will begin this week and will take place over the next 4 weeks for all of our students from Reception to Year 7. The information gathered will inform students and teachers where children are currently in their learning journey and it will support them with learning goals for the future. This information will be used alongside recent NAPLAN results and classroom assessments to develop a holistic picture of the child and their current level of learning.

Staff Professional Learning

Yesterday teaching staff from all schools in the Flinders Partnership gathered together at Booleroo Centre District School. Staff worked in year level and curriculum teams to develop learning tasks and assessments which will be used as the basis of our ongoing learning and development in the area of moderation around A-E grading for reporting.

Opinion Survey

Thank you to all of the families who have already returned their Opinion Surveys the response has been amazing! Families will **receive a raffle ticket** on the return of the survey **for a meat voucher**. It is hoped we receive many responses to support our planning into the future. Closing date September 22! If you have misplaced your survey, please contact the school and another one will be sent home.

As usual the door is always open; so please don't be a stranger, come in and chat about your school, what is happening, what is working well and what could be done better.

NAPLAN

On Friday NAPLAN reports were sent home to families with students in year 3, 5 and 7. If you did not receive your report please contact the school.

Staff Professional Learning

This term staff from all of the schools within the Partnership will be joining together for Professional Development opportunities. To enable maximum time for families to organise changes in the school day the days and times are listed below:

Tuesday 19th September 2.30pm finish Monday 6th November Pupil Free Day

Governing Council

The next Governing Council meeting will be Wednesday 13th September at **1.30pm**.

School Uniform

Just a reminder that all students are to wear school uniforms. Windcheaters, T-shirts and hats are available at the front office. Please see Mrs Sandland for all your uniform queries.





Wadli News

Thank you to all our parents who donated yummy biscuits to our Milo and Biscuit fundraiser a few week ago.

We raised approximately \$50.00

Recently we entered a competition called "Marrin Gamu" on ABC Splash. We had lots of fun while singing the Body Parts song in Ngadjuri. Check it out here!

http://splash.abc.net.au/home#!/competition/2553441/indigenous-language-song-competition-2017/2622357

Carolyne Foulis AET

Minis	s and Junior Bas	ketball Nominatior	n Form – 2017/201	8 Season
Name:		Age:	Male \Box	Female \Box
Interested in Coacl	ning?			
Name:		Contact Number :		
Minis Team 🔲.	Junior Team			
Interested in Umpii				
Minis Team 🚨	Junior Team	ш		
•		dnesday 20 Septemb		XXXXXXXXXXX
Sadly due to ongo	ing damage to fa	acilities at Peterboro	ugh Primary Schoo	ol, any teams wishir
to use Peterborou	gh Primary Schoo	ol court facilities (CC	DLA) <u>must</u> complet	te a 'Community Us
		rm' This form can l	be collected from o	our Front Office and
of School Facilitie	es Agreement Fo	iiii. Iiiis ioiiii cairi		our rione onnee and
of School Facilities must be signed in				an rione omes and

Dates To Remember 2017

Tue 5th - Wed 6th September
Wednesday 13th September
Governing Council 1.30pm
Tuesday 19th September
Wed 20th-Fri 22nd September
S/6/7 Errappa Camp

HATS - All Year Round



NO HAT - NO PLAY



